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17 February 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 11 GCSE Revision and Preparation

| hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the final stretch before the GCSE
examinations, | would like to extend my thanks for your continued support for our Year 11
students. Your commitment to ensuring excellent attendance at lunchtime and after-school
revision sessions this half term has been greatly appreciated.

With less than nine school weeks remaining before the GCSE examinations, preparations are
gathering pace. After the half-term, students will sit their final set of mock examinations. With
this letter, you will find a copy of the mock exam timetable, which is also available on the Year
11 section of our school website. Additionally, each student has received a day-by-day mock
exam booklet to help them know which exams are on each day and what they will be examined
on, to support their own revision.

To further support students, holiday homework has been set to guide their preparations for
the mock exams. Please check ClassCharts for the work set by class teachers, and a
summary of the homework is included with this letter to help you support your child. This
homework is tailored towards exam preparation and should be completed ready for the first
week back after half-term.

We are also running a Year 11 revision programme throughout the half-term holiday. A copy
of the revision timetable is attached. This programme will support students with exam revision
and completing controlled assessments in vocational subjects. All students are welcome, and
it would be wonderful to see as many students as possible attending. Please use the QR code
at the top of the timetable to book a place. On arrival, students must enter through the main
reception and sign in and out for each session. Students do not need to wear school uniform
and should note that the canteen will not be open.

Thank you once again for your continued support for our Year 11 students.
Yours sincerely,

Mr M. McAuley
Deputy Headteacher
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